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Tokyo/The Hague/Brussels, 11 May 2011 
 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
On 25 April 2011 the Chambers of Commerce of Tokyo organised 
an event to remember the victims of the earthquake and sunami 
of 11 March 2011 and to review the variety of actions taken to 
assist Japanese society where we can.  
 
Please find attached a visiting report to Yamada-machi that was partly destroyed by the tsunami. 
This covers the project that will build a Child Care and Play Centre with Elderly Bath Facility within 
3 months (see attached design); it promotes that elderly who lost their home and children now 
living in emergency facilities assist each other under the initial guidance of UNICEF. After initial 
management by a dedicated ‘Oranda-jima NPO’ (http://www.oranda-jima.org/) now being 
established by the PA International Foundation (www.PA-International.org ) with the support of 
several major Dutch companies and foundations, the entire building will be given to the local 
authorities. Among the Board Members of the future Oranda-jima NPO are Wakako Hironaka 
(former Minister of Environment), Leon Halders (DSM Japan K.K.), Jan Remie (Rabobank 
Netherland, Tokyo Branch), Wolter A. Veenhoven (Foundation ‘t Trekpaert/Hastex International 
K.K.), Martin van der Linden (VAN DER ARCHITECTS) and Rio Praaning Prawira Adiningrat (PA Asia 
Tokyo/PA International Foundation).   
 
The entire operation will cost around 700,000 euro/81,400,000 yen over two years. Around 
400,000 euro/46,500,000 yen has been pledged so construction will soon start. May we kindly 
request you to consider donating whatever smaller or larger amount to this project or to pass this 
letter and attachments on to someone you believe would wish to consider a donation. Currently 
the Tokyo based law firm Morrison & Foerster LLP helps establish the Oranda-jima NPO with a tax 
exemption status. In the meantime donations can be given to the PA International Foundation in 
The Netherlands, ABN AMRO Bank (Kneuterdijk, 2501 AP Den Haag, The Netherlands), Bank 
account (IBAN) NL88 ABNA 0495 5365 71 (BIC: ABNANL2A), with refence to ‘Oranda-jima NPO’. 
Donors will receive a formal acknowledgement of their donations. 
 
We thank you very much indeed for your most kind consideration and are gladly at our availability 
for any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
On behalf of the PA International Foundation/Future Oranda-jima NPO, 
 
 
 
 
 
Wakako Hironaka     Rio Praaning Prawira Adiningrat 

http://www.oranda-jima.org/
http://www.pa-international.org/

